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Provost Tim Tracy 
Provost Tim Tracy joined the group to give an overview of his vision and goals for the university and to answer questions.

Dean’s Update
The dean reminded the group that all things regarding retention, student success and budgets are in the discussion stages. Nothing has been decided but the dean is happy he is involved in the discussions and is hopeful for resolutions and progress in the near future.

Attendance requirements
The group discussed requiring attendance in 100 level courses.  National literature shows that most universities are doing this by way of card swipes (like Tally Cats), clickers, etc.  Most department chairs stated that requiring attendance will help the academic culture.  The group also discussed active learning and doing work outside of the classroom.
 
Staff evaluations
Assistant Dean Kirsten Turner reminded the chairs that the staff evaluations are due.  She stressed the importance of providing constructive feedback.  Brad Harrington is willing to help if you ask.
 


